
E-470 Hazardous Material Route Designation

City Council – March 5, 2019

City Staff Representative: Mike Tylka, AICP, Senior Planner



Strategic Focus Areas

• Strong Regional Relationships and  
Partnerships

• Safe, Active, and Engaged  
Community
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Purpose / Background
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• Based on the direction of City Council at their February 26, 2019 Study Session,  
City staff is bringing forth a draft letter of support for the evaluation of a  
designation of E-470 as a Hazardous Materials (“HazMat”) route and a draft letter  
of opposition to the designation.

Criteria to Consider

• Per the City Attorney, a vote will need to occur for the City to issue a formal letter.  
This can be done by Resolution and it can authorize the Mayor to evidence the  
position by sending a letter.



Summary of Findings / Staff Analysis
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• City staff is ready to discuss any of the information presented at previous Study  
Sessions if necessary.

Staff Recommendation

• City staff recommends that City Council move forward with a vote on  
whichever Resolution and accompanying letter it determines best ensures that  
those they serve are benefited.



The City Council has several options when reviewing this item. City Council may:

 Approve either Resolution as drafted;

 Approve either Resolution with additional or modified language;

 Deny either Resolution;

 Determine that the City does not need to issue either letter; or

 Continue the item to be heard at a later date, specified or not.
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Options for Council Consideration


